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As a clinician over 25 years experience, I have watched the industry change to one 

that it makes it very difficult to navigate for providers. Especially. It's difficult to get 

credential. It's difficult to navigate, pay and reimbursement rates, what makes it even 

more difficult is the punitive actions from insurance companies which have occurred 

over time and have gotten worse. It's very difficult to navigate what is expected by the 

insurance companies as it seems to change extensively. I support this bill. I want you 

to support this bill.  This will allow clinicians like myself to be informed about audits 

their criteria and place some standards for change and for exorbitant clawback of 

income from insurance companies which is financially devastating.   

 


